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Letters to the stakeholders have been posted. This process will be 
completed by 24 January 1996. 

The discrepancy between organisations that were sent Working Draft and 
those that were sent letters, is being dealt with by Gert and Nicci. 

A roster of all further requests for the Working Draft is being drawn up by 
Nicci and forwarded to the Mail Room for action. 

The meeting between the Sectors and the Analytical Team resolved that the 
Analytical Team’s meeting should also include the Sectors substructure. 

The Analytical / Sectors Forum agreed that the political process will mainly 
determine what issue-based hearings are to be held, as well as their timing. 

The workshops are in progress in the Provinces and thus far 48 workshops 
have been held and the total attendance at the workshops was 7,515. 

There are still some problems with Hunt Lascaris around the Tabloid 
deliveries to the CEP offices. We are attending to correct the situation. 

There are problems with the production of the summaries and we have still 
not received even the English and Afrikaans versions. We are attending to 
correct the situation. 
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